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Pangolin Asia Fund announces month end NAV – January 2007 
 
 
At 31st January 2007, the NAV of the Class A shares of Pangolin Asia Fund was US$135.89, net of all fees and 
expenses, up 5.48% from US$128.83 in December. 
 
At the end of January the fund was approximately 98% invested. The split being as follows: 
 
Indonesia 33% 
Malaysia 33% 
Singapore 32% 
Cash    2% 
 
January was a good month for the fund as investors continued to focus on Asia with some trickle down smaller 
companies. 
 
In our view, many of the blue chips in the region no longer represent good value as large investors chase them in 
order to increase their market weightings. However our company visits continue to uncover excellent value amongst 
smaller companies, which will largely remain our focus. 
 
Since the month’s end we have made a couple of changes to the fund’s holdings and I will be happy to discuss the 
details with those interested. 
 
It is a shorter letter this month as I am currently in Switzerland seeing investors. I have the good fortune to be in the 
beautiful city of Luzern and staying in a lovely hotel overlooking the river. It would be perfect if today wasn’t carnival 
day, the band hadn’t taken up position outside my window, and they hadn’t started playing at 5 o’clock this morning. 
Luckily they are as good as they are enthusiastic; they’ve played for nearly four hours now without a break…. 
 
More details concerning the fund’s investments are always available to shareholders in the fund on request. 
 
Further information can be found at www.pangolinfund.com. 
 
James Hay. 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.pangolinfund.com/�
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